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November 10, 2020 

Attention: OR1 Providers 
Subject: OR1 RFP Information Session 
 
The OR1 service agreement will expire on March 31, 2021. All current OR1 service providers are 

required to respond to the RFP if they would like to continue to provide OR1 services after the 

current agreement expires. An information session regarding the OR1 RFP will take place on 

November 12, 2020 from 1:30 to 3:00 pm online. Please register as soon as possible if you wish 

to participate in this session. All information regarding the RFP and information session 

registration has been posted on BC bid. 

Contact us 

For Payment Related Questions 
WorkSafeBC Payment Services  

604.276.3085 extension 2  

1.888.422.2228 (toll free) 

 

 

 

 

For more information about other health care programs at WorkSafeBC, visit us online at 
https://www.worksafebc.com/en/health-care-providers 

 

The Information Bulletin serves as a communication channel between Health Care Programs and the 
program providers. If you would like to be added to the email list, change your email address, or be 
removed from the list, please send an email to hcsinqu@worksafebc.com requesting the change. 
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